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Winter Interscholastic Sports Information   
 
JANUARY 13 – MARCH 20, 2020 
 

Emerson School provides the opportunity to participate in two interscholastic sports each winter.   

● Boys Basketball is available to boys in grades 5 through 8 (November - January) 

● Girls Basketball available to girls in grades 5 through 8 (January - March) 

 

Any student wishing to participate in such interscholastic sports through Emerson School must have a 

completed sports physical form turned in to the Middle School Office before competing.  

 

 

BOYS BASKETBALL: 
Bill Wood, middle school math teacher, and Jessica Hoag, gr. 4-8 PE teacher, are coaching boys’ basketball 

this year. Games are typically Tuesdays and Thursdays, with the first game of the season on November 7. 

Regular practice times are typically Mondays, 3:00pm - 4:00pm (JV) and 4:00-5:00pm (varsity) starting the last 

week in October. The season finishes with a tournament the week of January 13th. If you are interested in your 

child signing up, please contact Bill Wood bwood@emerson-school.org or Jessica Hoag jhoag@emerson-

school.org. 

 

 

GIRLS BASKETBALL: 
Ali Sly is returning as the JV basketball coach, and Jessica Hoag, gr. 4-8 physical education teacher, will be the 

varsity basketball coach this year. Games are typically Tuesdays and Thursdays, with the first game of the 

season on January 30th.  Regular practice times are typically Mondays, 3:00pm - 4:00pm (JV) and 4:00-5:00pm 

(varsity) starting January 20th. The season finishes with a tournament the week of March 16th. If you are 

interested in your child signing up, please contact Ali Sly ali@limabeads.com or Jessica Hoag 

jhoag@emerson-school.org. 


